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March 14, 2023 

Dear Friend of Georgetown Village: 

On behalf of Georgetown Village, we are seeking your sponsorship with a gift of $500.00 or 
more for our upcoming Annual Gala, now set for Wednesday, June 14th from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. 
in Nancy Taylor and Alan Bubes' beautiful penthouse atop the Washington Harbour.  We hope 
that you will once again consider and step up to support our Village for all the wonderful work 
it does for those 55 and older and our community. 

During the course of the event, we will be honoring a very special member of our community, 
Bill Plante, by launching “Conversations with…,” in-person interviews in our new Georgetown 
Village Square that will be live-streamed and archived in a digital library.  The on-going series is 
being produced by documentary filmmaker Robin Smith, Bill’s wife and fellow Georgetown 
Village founding member, to celebrate journalism, politics, classical and American popular 
music, and of course wine and great food - the topics that were important to the legendary 
newsman over the course of his 52 years with CBS News.  Please trust us when we say this will 
be an incredibly notable evening for our members, volunteers, and community as we honor 
volunteer service and launch the new series. 

This is also an important year for us, because our Village has moved into a new space at the 
Fillmore Arts Center.  The Village Square, named by the vote of our members, will be a 
wonderful new gathering place for us to better meet the needs of our members.  As you know, 
older adults often have issues with social isolation, and the Village Square will enable us to 
better address this issue.  Whether hosting our new conversation series, book club, exercise 
class, coffee hours, movie night, or serving as a gathering spot and more, we pledge to you that 
we will use your money wisely as we meet the needs of our members and remain part of the 
broader community fabric. 

With your support, Georgetown Village has become an indispensable resource in our 
community, providing thousands of services and activities to our neighbors in Georgetown, 
Burleith, and Hillandale during the last 12 years.   The Village also helps keep us informed, 
engaged, and connected.  It is only with your continued support that we are able to do what 
we do. 

We operate on a tight budget and donations account for over 70% of our operating budget.  
Please be generous and help ensure our continued success, by completing and returning the 
enclosed sponsorship form by April 10th to be on the printed invitation.   

Please see benefits enclosed.  We look forward to hearing from you soon.
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What 
We 
Do

It takes a VILLAGE ... be a SPONSOR!

HELP SUPPORT

Georgetown Village 

Georgetown Village provides programs and services to residents 55 
and older to ease and enrich their lives, foster social engagement, 

and make it possible for them to thrive in their homes.

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 14
6:00 – 8:00 PM

Cocktail buffet and live music
Home of Nancy & Alan Bubes, Washington Harbour

2022

By the Numbers

165 members

92 volunteers

927 services provided

243 events

879 events attendance

1150 outreach emails

11 newsletters

Turn over for sponsorship benefits →



President Director Villager Member Neighbor
$10,000+ $5,000+ $2,500+ $1,000+ $500+

Tickets1 10 8 6 4 2
Prominent Signage in Georgetown 
Village Square ✓

Name/logo on GV materials2
✓ ✓

Sponsorship of our new “Conversations 
with…,” Series2

✓ ✓

Pre-event private tour1
✓ ✓ ✓

Name/logo on website homepage2
✓ ✓

Name/logo on website donor page2
✓ ✓ ✓ ✓ ✓

Name/logo on invitation and signage1
✓ ✓ ✓ ✓ ✓

1 for June 14 event   2 for 1 year

Help Support Georgetown Village in its 12th Year

SPONSORSHIP BENEFITS

Sponsorship commitments received by April 10 will be recognized on the printed invitation.

Georgetown Village (GV) offers volunteer assistance, activities, and 
new connections to help us thrive as we grow older in our own homes.

How 
to 

Help
This is an important year for us, because our Village has moved into a new 
space at the Fillmore Arts Center.  The Village Square, named by the vote of 
our members, is a wonderful new gathering place for us to better meet the 
needs of our members.  As you know, older adults often have issues with social 
isolation, and the Village Square will enable us to better address this issue.  
Whether hosting our new “Conversations with…,” series, book club, exercise 
classes, coffee hours, movie showings, or serving as a gathering spot and 
more, as we meet the needs of our members and remain part of the broader 
community fabric.

None of this would be possible without contributed support. GV operates on a 
tight budget. We depend on donations for 70% of our annual revenues.

Georgetown Village is a 501 (c) (3) nonprofit organization in Washington, DC.   
Our federal tax-exempt ID # is 80-0641867. 

To donate, please complete and return the reply form to: 

Georgetown Village, Inc. 
P.O. Box 3563

Washington, DC 20027
Phone: 202-999-8988

www.georgetown-village.org

http://www.georgetown-village.org/


$10,000 

$5,000 - $9,999 

$2,500 - $4,999 

$1000 - $2,499 

$500-$999 

Other $ ________ 

PRESIDENT: 

DIRECTOR: 

VILLAGER: 

MEMBER: 

NEIGHBOR: 

 10 Tickets 

  8  Tickets 

  6  Tickets 

 4  Tickets 

 2  Tickets 

Yes, I/We want to support  Georgetown Village in its 12th Year

Note: Individual Tickets for June 14 will be available later.

Name(s) ________________________________________________________________________ 
(as it should appear in printed materials) 

Address 

City State Zip 

E-mail

❑ Enclosed is a check payable to Georgetown Village.
❑ Please charge my credit card. (Charges processed may appear as PayPal GTown Village)
❑ Visa
❑ Mastercard

Card Number:        Security Code: 

ExpirationDate:  Billing Zip:   

Name on Credit Card: 

Signature: 

Phone  

 Please contact the Georgetown Village office if you would like to donate 
 a gift of stock or make a direct distribution from your IRA. 

❑ Yes, I/We are interested in learning more about the Georgetown Village Legacy Program.

The value of goods and services for those attending June 14th is $35 per person. Georgetown Village is

a 501 (c) (3) nonprofit organization.  Tax-exempt ID number is 80-0641867

Georgetown Village, Inc. 

P.O. Box 3563 

Washington, DC 20027 

lynn@georgetown-village.org; 202-999-8988 

mailto:lynn@georgetown-village.org
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